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Subject Summerbrook Hearing March 11th

Dear Board of Supervisors

We are adjacent property owners to the proposed "Summerbrook” developmenl project in
Rescue That will be discussed al vour neelims lamory o, Tuesday, March 11, 2008 When
we purchased our hioine lasl summer, we were informed that the property w question
could possnbh' be rezoned and dnwinped ws RE 5 While one of the major parchasing
points of this home was, and shll is. the open-space onlo which we look . a fulure RE -5
/rmmu was not an issue thal kept us from moving to our current localion  We Jooked at it
as o "worse-case” scenario and decided to appreciate the openness of our properly while if
fasted.

Recenllv, however. we hiave learned that the “ummerbrook” developers wizh to include a
density bonus on lhen‘ project. which would nol onhy increase 1lre number of huildable lots
but would push the fulure homes right (nto our backvard. The developer hay 90 acres in
whicl to develop homc\ We would like vou Lo convider allowing fewer homes o be buill on
the properiy and centering the homes within the 90 acres. ri”()‘u‘-ln” for apen space on Lhe
perimeler of the property, or adjacent to exishing neivliborhoods. There should be a
dedicaled 0pen~\})n:fe hetween h{‘ properties il s left m its natural slate. allowing for
the currenl witdlife, which iy plentiful.

1se consider our concerns when making vour decision tomorrow



